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No New Dam

We don't need another dam. We need to fix the ones we have and leave the natural habitat along the Sacramento River near
Maxwell alone. This is very important habitat for the fish, water fowl, migrating birds and so many others in the riparian
environment. We have one salmon run left let us not kill that too. the river must stay in its natural state and not be disrupted
anymore.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Kardos
33 Lindbergh Street
San Mateo, CA 94401

Jennifer <jen94401@yahoo.com>
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